
NEW HAMPSHIRE

SÜSTAI NAB L E ENERGY
ASSOCIATION

January 2, 2018

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Re: DE 17-189, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities

Petition to Approve Battery Storage Pilot Program

Dear Ms. Howland:

PE )Th-169

Enclosed please find an original and six copies of the NH Sustainable Energy Association’s Petition to

Intervene in the above referenced docket.

Please add Kate Epsen at kate@nhsea.org and Brianna Brand at Brianna@nhsea.org to the service list

for this docket.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Kate Epsen

Executive Director

Cc: Service list

Enclosure
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